
SELECTION TO THE POST OF TEAM LEADER 
 
 
  A list of candidates selected for the post of Team 
Leader against Advertisement no. 12/2009 was displayed on the 
website on 19th March 2010.  
 
  During the post-selection verification, it is revealed that 
Smt. Soniya P. Sawale was shortlisted for personal interview to 
the post of “Assistant System Analyst” but in the final select list, 
her name was inadvertently included in the select list of “Team 
Leader”. Therefore, she has been now declared ineligible to the 
post of “Team Leader”. She does not get included in the select list 
of “Assistant System Analyst” considering the marks scored by her 
in both technical tests and personal interview. 
 
  The error and inconvenience is regretted. 
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